
 
 

 

Circular No. RIAH/036/AY 2024-25 
 Date: 24 September 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

As we celebrate Gandhi Jayanti this year, we are excited to announce the launch of the "Swacchata with Puneri 
SWAG" initiative, reinforcing our commitment to environmental sustainability. In collaboration with various 
NGOs, we are organizing a series of impactful activities, including a Clean-Up Drive, Waste Collection Drive, 
Awareness Campaign, and Tree Plantation Drive on 2nd October 2024. 

 

We invite all parents and students to actively participate in this important event and contribute to creating a 
cleaner, greener, and more sustainable future for our city. Your involvement will help spread awareness and 
foster a sense of environmental responsibility within our community. 

 

Event Highlights: 

Date: 2nd October 2024 

Activities: Clean-Up Drive, Waste Collection, Awareness Campaign, Tree Plantation 

 

To register, simply scan the QR code provided in the video attached below. We look forward to coming together 
as a united community to make a lasting difference! 

Best Regards, 

Sonika Kochhar Girotra 

Principal 


